
To whom it may concern, 
I am a home owner and landlord in Deschutes county, HB 2004-A is a slap in the face to anyone who 
owns and rents real estate. 
Why should I continue to rent my properties out if renters will receive more control of my investment 
than me? Last time I checked, I own this property. 
This whole concept smells like socialism and communism doesn’t it? Are you trying to kill off the 
american dream of entrepreneurship? This bill surely will. 
At a time where real estate is at a high, I might as well just sell my property and thus create one less 
rental available to those looking. This bill will seriously anger real estate owners and create animosity 
towards renters in general. 
Please junks HB 2004-A its a bad deal. 
Thanks, 
Chris 
 


